
Dear Sir,

Attached is an extract of the response compiled by Lochwinnoch Community Council in March 
2017, and submitted to Renfrewshire Council CC Liaison Officer, Anne McNaughton.

The attached response is based on the decision made by Lochwinnoch Community Council at 
their meeting on Tuesday 7th March 2017 and this decision has been minuted.   

As you will see, Lochwinnoch CC is not in favour of a 20MPH default speed limit.

Best regards.
Secretary
for Lochwinnoch Community Council
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